
 

Annual  
Business Meeting 
Monday, Nov. 21 
Dinner at 6:00 
Program at 7:00pm 

 
President’s Airspace   
What a difference a month makes!  Last month, I was 
writing this on a beautiful October day with high ceilings 
and warm breezes. Today, I'm sitting on a dark November 
day looking out the window at a heavy wet snow falling.  
There's five inches of the stuff sitting on my deck railing.   
It is definitely winter maintenance season and we're all 
looking forward to next summer.  If last summer was any 
indication, this coming flying season should be an awful  
lot of fun!   
  Just because the weather has gotten terrible does not 
mean that we close up and go away until next flying season.  
Our chapter Christmas party is only two weeks away –  
see details below.   Our winter series of IMC/VMC Club 
Programs has begun on scheduled Saturday mornings.  
We will hold our annual business meeting next Monday, 
November 21st starting with dinner at 6:00 p.m.   
In January, our program meeting will be an aviation  
  safety trivia competition as part of our Wings program. 
       Speaking of next summer’s flying, we need your 
          idea for a program you'd like to see us present,  
              please let any member of the leadership  
                 team know about it.  
                    I would like to add a section to the  
                      newsletter to share memorable moments 
in your flying career.  Please send photos of interesting 
events you have attended or places you have been with your  
airplane along with a sentence or two about the picture. 
  We are also looking for someone to manage our 
merchandise program.   
If you are at all interested in retail, please contact me.        



  

NEW AIRCRAFT 
As mentioned last month, Ric Blamer has purchased a Piper Archer II  
and has formed the Geauga Aviators Flying Club.  
Members are busily flying the airplane as much as the weather permits. 
 

NEW PROJECTS 
Rumor has it that Mike Weichert is the proud owner of a Zenith 750 
project that he will be building in his basement . . . . 



 
  

NOVEMBER PROGRAM MEETING 
This month we’ll hold our annual business meeting on  
Monday, November 21 at 7:00pm.   
The next officers will be elected, the treasurer  
will present a fiscal report for the year-to-date,  
we’ll hear from several of our Air Academy campers,  
and we’ll review the activities of the past year. 
FREE FOOD - This month, we’re doing a chili buffet – 
bring a pot of chili or a dish to go with if you can.   
Dinner starts at 6:00pm, meeting at 7:00pm. 



UPCOMING EVENTS 
Eaa 5 christmas party 
We'll kick off the winter season with 
our chapter Christmas Party on 
Saturday Dec. 3rd at the airport.   
If you are reading this email, you're 
invited (including family, and friends).   
Conversation begins at 5:30pm.   
Potluck dinner at 6:30.   
EAA 5 is providing ham, coffee, and 
soda.  Feel free to bring your own 
favorite beverage.   
If you can, bring a dish to pass.  
If your last name begins with A thru M, 
how about an appetizer or salad –  
N thru Z, maybe a side or dessert. 
A short year-end program will precede 
the infamous gift exchange which will 
commence when the dishes are cleared 
and the tables put away.  If you have 
been to our party before, you know 
what to bring. If not, just bring an 
inexpensive, white elephant gift all 
wrapped up but no name tag  
(one for each member of your party.)  
You will have a good time, guaranteed! 



 
 
  

CLAMBAKE 
This popular fall  
social event was  
held Friday, 
October 21..   
All in attendance  
enjoyed the clams  
and campfire! 
 

RECENT EVENTS 



  

BUILD AND FLY 
Seven of our young people have begun building a large RC model in our shop  
at the airport.  They meet on Tuesday evenings from 5:00 until 7:00 p.m.   
All members are welcome to stop by and see the progress they are making. 
 



 

November 
Business Meeting       14-Nov 
IMC/VMC Meeting 19-Nov 
Program Meeting 21-Nov Annual Meeting 
  
December 
Program Meeting 03-Dec     Xmas party 
VMC/IMC Meeting 10-Dec  
Business Meeting        12-Dec 
 
VIDEOS! 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0x9SNWIAKfM 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LGxy3tgPdA0 

CHAPTER 5 MUGS 
Available in the shop 
$15.00 each! 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Important: These dates were accurate when they were published.  
Always check the EAA 5 online calendar for last minute changes at: 
https://chapters.eaa.org/eaa5/chapter-calendar 


